Superintendent’s Script Post Spring Break

04-19-2020

Good Evening Students, Parents and Guardians. This is your
superintendent, Dr. Eric Cunningham. Put your five fingers up when you
hear Doc C! How’s everybody doing? | hope you had an opportunity to
really take some time for yourself and your families during the spring break
to have some FUN and to ENJOY each other, in spite of.

The last few weeks have been different for ALL OF US as the coronavirus
has spread across our country and now here in North Carolina. The
change and uncertainty has impacted everyone. In this time, | have
witnessed the resilient spirit of our students, parents, staff and community.
We are unified by a resounding commitment to NOT be broken by this
virus; rather, we have chosen to be stronger TOGETHER.

| hope Spring Break has given many of you and my staff an opportunity to
RECHARGE. With that said, schools will remain closed until May 15" but

our offices will be re-open tomorrow, Monday, April 20" for STAFF ONLY,
following CDC guidelines. At this time, students and teachers will continue
with Remote Learning at home. Other staff will continue to follow their

approved telework plans. Meal deliveries will also resume on Monday, April
20" BUT REMEMBER we will continue to deliver meals ONLY 2 days a

week...Mondays and Wednesdays.

| would like to thank our parents and community partners and staff for their
support to make what we’ve accomplished possible.

Please remember to BE SAFE, STAY INFORMED, and STAY HOME.
Have a great night.
Dr. C



